Waterfront Committee Report
For the September 3rd HOLA Board Meeting

1 The current HOLA ByLaws require that the HOLA Board approve the members of the Waterfront Committee annually.  The Harbormaster will read a list of those current members who would like to continue on the committee.  The Waterfront Committee will meet directly after the HOLA annual membership meeting and either reappoint the current Harbormaster or select someone new.
2 There is nothing “major” to report.  The consensus is that the use of the waterfront this year has been “less than normal”.  This could be due to the weather, not a lot of excessively hot days and many windy days, or less people coming to Rangeley for the summer season due to gas prices or other factors.
3 I am not aware of any major problems or incidents at the waterfront.
4 The three time periods for the boat slip assignments has worked out well.
5 Of the 54 kayak rack slots only a few remained empty over the entire season.  This is a marked improvement over the years past.  Every request for a kayak rack slot was met.

Respectfully submitted:    Ed Zambraski     HOLA Harbormaster
